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Date: 13 August 2020 

 

STUDENTS’ NOTICE 

 

This is to bring to the notice of all drop-out students of B.M.S, 

B.Sc.I.T., B.Com(A&F), B.Com(B&I) , B.Com(FM) and B.M.M that you 

all are eligible to seek admission into your respective class of study 

in this academic year 2020-21.  

The date of seeking admission online is 14th August 2020. 

For any further queries and clarifications, contact your programme 

co-ordinator. 

 

 

 

Dr. Vijetha Shetty 

Principal 

Vivek College of Commerce 


